
 
 
 

TOWNSHIP OF WYCKOFF 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
Starting on Saturday, October 1, 2023, through Monday, October 31, 2023, the Wyckoff Chief of 
Police will accept applications from qualified vendors to perform towing services for the 
Wyckoff Police Department for calendar year 2024. Qualified towing vendors shall have a place 
of business including a storage yard no greater than 3.5 miles from the Township of Wyckoff 
and to be capable of performing towing services in accordance with the standards established 
in Chapter 175 of the Code of the Township of Wyckoff. 
 
All applications shall be submitted on the Township of Wyckoff approved forms. Application 
forms may be obtained from the Wyckoff Police Department and will include a copy of Chapter 
175 of the Code of the Township of Wyckoff. The Wyckoff Police Department is located at 340 
Franklin Avenue, Wyckoff, NJ. Interested applicants with any questions may contact Sgt. Brian 
Zivkovich at 201-891-2121 or via email to bzivkovich@wyckoffpolice.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
       Nancy A. Brown, RMC 

Municipal Clerk  
Township of Wyckoff  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


